
 

 

UPDATE: CARSON CITY HALL CLOSURE 

Finance Committee of the Clean Power Alliance of Southern California 

Wednesday, December 5, 2018 

11:00 a.m. 

 

PLEASE BE ADVISED that on December 3, 2018, the City of Carson decided to 

observe December 5 as a government holiday consistent with President Trump’s 

Executive Order honoring the passing of President George H.W. Bush.  As a result, 

the Carson City Hall public meeting location for the Clean Power Alliance Finance 

Committee will be closed and unavailable.  

 
Members of the public may still participate in this meeting at the following locations: 

 
 

Beverly Hills City Hall 
4th Floor, Conference Room 4B 

455 N. Rexford Drive, Beverly Hills, CA 90210 
 
 

Camarillo City Hall 
601 Carmen Drive, Camarillo, CA 93010 

 
 

Rolling Hills Estates City Hall 
4045 Palos Verdes Drive N., Rolling Hills Estates, CA 90274 

 

555 West 5th Street, 35th Floor 

Los Angeles, CA 90013 

Posted: December 4, 2018. 


